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DATE:  February 9, 2024 

 

TO:  Chair and Members of the Board 

 

FROM:  Kevin H. Roche, CEO 

 

SUBJECT: Minutes – Outreach & Recycling Committee Meeting 

 

There was an ecomaine Outreach & Recycling Committee scheduled for February 8, 2024 @ 4:00 p.m. 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00pm by Caleb Hemphill, Chair. 

 

1. Approval of Minutes 

 

Linda Boudreau moved to approve the minutes of the November 9, 2023, meeting; Troy Moon 

seconded. The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

2. Jamie Garvin (Staff) was introduced as the new Director of Communications and Public Affairs.  

 

3. Outreach Updates 

 

• Staff provided an update on the decision to cancel plans for this year’s Eco-Fest event. Rather 

than hold a standalone event, ecomaine will instead have a presence including tabling and other 

activities at the City of Portland’s Earth Day event at Payson Park. The decision was not based on 

a lack of success or interest our 2023 event, but rather had to do with not wanting to compete 

directly for audience with other established events and the gap in leadership on the 

communications team during a critical planning period. 

 

• Curbside tagging program is tracking for an April/early May launch. Work is ongoing to finalize 

the communities where the tagging activities will take place this year. 

 

• Staff announced that the Upcycle Challenge was open for submissions and encouraged 

members of the committee to help spread the word to interested parties in their communities. 

 

• Jamie Garvin (Staff) shared that the communications team had worked with a reporter from 

News Center Maine for a “VERIFY” story he was working on about where recycling actually goes. 

An interview with Kevin Roche and footage shot at the recycling center are expected to be 

featured prominently in the segment. 

 

• The communications team is in discussions with the Portland Sea Dogs about developing an in-

game promotion program with the team, similar to the successful ones we have in place 

currently with the Maine Mariners and Maine Celtics. 

 

• For FY 24 year-to-date, our overall outreach has now passed 30,000 people. We are at 50% of 

our outreach goal for the year. Much of that has resulted from our events and other tabling 

efforts, along with our sports marketing partnerships with the Mariners and Celtics.   

4. Eco-Excellence Nominations and Award Decisions 
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The committee reviewed the eight submissions for this year’s Eco-Excellence Awards and 

unanimously approved the following to receive awards: 

• Piper Shores Sustainability Collaborative (business) 

• Peaks Renewables (business) 

• Katie Haley / Town of Fryeburg (municipality) 

• Common Threads of Maine (non-profit and overall) 

• Bloom Consignment and Resale (business) 

• Sydney Harris and Suz Okie (individuals) 

  

Linda Cohen motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:55 p.m., and Linda Boudreau seconded.  

 

Attendees: Caleb Hemphill, Linda Boudreau, Troy Moon, Rob Wood and Linda Cohen. 

 

Staff: Abigail Hart, Bea Johnson, and Jamie Garvin.  
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